
Hello,

Regarding this proposed development, we support the construction of the revetment seawall to protect 
private & public property.

We would however ask that Ramsay St is not used as access for the construction of the seawall.

Ramsay St has been closed for several months and is likely to be closed for approx another 6+ mths? 
preventing (safe) access to the beach.

We understand there are other suitable access points that can be used.

For your consideration & planning.

Thanks
Glenn
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